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Hello, 
 
First I would like to say that I appreciate the community service of all members of the 
ALRC. 
 
I am a  resident of the Marquette neighborhood. We are welcoming and tolerant, that's 
what attracts folks to our neighborhood.  
 
However, I believe you would agree that continual sleep deprivation caused by a 
neighbor, (any neighbor), is not something that anyone should have to "tolerate". 
 
I ask that you request Plan B, as a good neighbor,  make accommodations to help 
insure residential neighbors in the area are not subject to a continued, apparently 
curable, noise nuisance. 
 
Cordially, 
Steve Silverberg 

 


